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ATTENDANCE 

Student Attendance - Please use Edsby, School Messenger or call the school office if your child will 
be absent or late. If your child is absent or late and we have not been notified, you will be contacted 
by the school. Also, if you pick your child up at school, please notify the office before your child signs 

out at the office and leaves.  

Regular attendance is important for your child’s academic success. Please try to schedule appoint-
ments outside of school hours whenever possible. Thank you. 

Happy October Everyone! Thanksgiving is just around the corner and we are extremely grateful for 
many things. Firstly, to the community, parents, staff and students for their participation and sup-
port in our school events. We enjoyed meeting parents, grandparents and extended family members 

at the Meet The Staff barbeque. It was a great turn out. The Terry Fox fundraiser was another day 
of success! The grade 12 students worked hard on planning and following through with the plans for 
this worthwhile event. Thank you to everyone for showing their support of the National Day for Truth 
and Reconciliation on Friday, September 29th, this Canadian event is nationally recognized on Septem-
ber 30th every year. It was so beautiful to see the orange shirts, ribbon skirts and the respect shown 

by everyone.   

October is another month filled with many school events. On Wednesday, October 18th, Canwood SCC 
invites the community and parents to a free presentation on “The Effects of Screen Time”. This 
event will be held in the school gym at 6:30 p.m., there will be door prizes to those who attend the 
presentation in person! This presentation is during Education Week which takes place October 15th to 

21st. For more than 30 years, Saskatchewan has recognized one full week to celebrate Prekindergar-
ten to Grade 12 education. It celebrates student success and the hard work and dedication of educa-
tion professionals across the province. The Ministry encourages citizens to take some time during this 
special week to recognize the importance of education and how it influences our students and commu-
nities. 

June Outstanding Achievement Awards: We would like to extend our apologies for missing the names 
of last school year’s Grade 3/4 students who were awarded “Outstanding Achievement Award”.  Con-
gratulations to these students who achieved Meeting (3) or Exemplary (4) in the all of the subject 
areas of ELA, Math, Science and Social Studies: 

Grade 3: Shalaylah Benjamin, Londyn Bodnarchuk, Presley Olson 

Grade 4: Charley Bather, Kloe Benson, Kashia Hansen, Lukas Hegland, Bree Isbister, Ailielle Johnson, 
Brynlea Lajeunesse, Kai Nordquist, Leeland Schutte                                                -Mrs. Sylvia Delisle 



Answers to the monthly puzzle will be posted on the website at the end of each month. 
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PAST EVENTS 

Meet the Staff - Wednesday, September 20 

Terry Fox Run - Thank you to our community, students, and staff for supporting our annual Terry 
Fox Run and Lunch. To our local sponsors, thank you for the food and donations. Your support of this 
annual event is always appreciated. To the Grade 12 class, thank you for your team work, volunteer-

ism, and organization. You planned a wonderful event! The grand total we raised for the Terry Fox 
Foundation is $4021.00! Thank you to everyone for your pledges and lunch purchases. 

Thank you to our local sponsors: J&R Meats, Lindsay Taylor, Canwood Co-op Food Store, Canwood Re-
gional Park and Golf Course and the Village of Canwood.                                   -Miss Hannah McJannet 



UPCOMING EVENTS 

No School - PLC Day, Friday, October 6th and Thanksgiving Day, Monday, October 9th. 

Picture Day - Wednesday, October 18th. 

Education Week - October 15th-21st. Bright Minds, Bright Futures. 

Answers to the monthly puzzle will be posted on the website at the end of each month. 
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EXTRAS 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

Annual Craft & Home-Based Business Sale - Saturday, November 4th from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the 
Canwood Elks Community Centre. Lunch will be sold. To book a $25 table call Margie 306-468-7021 or 
Penny 306-468-7127. 

Canwood Public School Snack/Nutrition Program Reboot - Vol-
unteers Needed! Do you like to bake or cook? Do you have a few 
hours to spare each month? Would you like to work together 

with friends and neighbors for a great cause? Then we are look-
ing for YOU!  

We would like to provide our students with a nutritious snack 
each school day. Research shows that hungry kids have a more 
difficult time focusing and learning. To make this a reality, we 

are looking for volunteers once or twice a month to help us fill 
our freezers. If you are interested in volunteering or learning 
more about this opportunity, please contact Mrs. Sylvia Delisle 
at 306-468-2150 or Mrs. Lorna Benson at 306-468-7067. The 
first baking/cooking day will be October 6th. We are also accept-

ing monetary donations or donations of pantry staples (flour, 
sugar, oatmeal, canola oil, new freezer bags, etc.) to put towards 
this endeavor. THANK YOU!!! 

Water Bottles - If anyone has new or gently used water bottles they would be willing to donate to 
the school for students to use, we would appreciate the donation. 

Babysitter Training Course - The Canwood Royal Purple are sponsoring the Babysitter Training 
Course this fall. The course is open to anyone born on or before December 31, 2012. The course will 
be held at the Canwood Community Hall on the following dates and times: Friday, October 20, 5:30-
8:30; Saturday, October 21, 9:30-4:00; Saturday, November 18, 9:30-11:30. Please register by calling 

Sandra Willner at 306-290-6096 as soon as possible. 

Fall Supper - The Canwood Hall Committee is hosting a Fall Supper (roast beef & ham) at the Can-
wood Elks Community Hall on Sunday, October 29, 4:30-6:30 p.m.. Adults $20/person, 12 and under 
$15/person, preschool free. All proceeds will go to the maintenance and expenses of the Canwood 
Elks Community Hall. 
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Calendar 



Answers to the monthly puzzle will be posted on the website at the end of each month. 
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